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    Technical Services 
 

Member Advisory 
 

DATE:  May 16, 2018    NUMBER:  MA 18-05 
 
FROM: Club Racing Board 
 
TO:  All Participants  
 
SUBJECT: Arm Restraint Recall 
 
SFI has notified the Sports Car Club of America of an Arm Restraint Recall. 
 
See Attached from SFI.  
 



 
15708 Pomerado Road, Suite N208, Poway, CA 92064 • (858)451-8868 FAX# (858)451-9268 

website: www.sfifoundation.com  email: sfi@sfifoundation.com 

 
 
15708 Pomerado Road, Suite N208, Poway, CA  92064 
 
May 14, 2018 
 
Notice of Recall: Arm Restraints Manufactured and Certified to SFI Specification 3.3 by 
RJS and equipped with snap-clasp tethers. 
 
To All Racers, Sanctioning Body Officials, Equipment Wholesalers and Retailers, 
 
Arm Restraints Manufactured and Certified to SFI Specification 3.3 by RJS and 
equipped with snap-clasp type tethers have been found to be non-compliant with SFI 
Specification 3.3. All snap-clasp type Arm Restraint Assemblies Manufactured and 
Certified to SFI Specification 3.3 by RJS must be immediately be removed from service 
and returned to RJS, per the attached notice from RJS. 
 
This recall only includes RJS Arm Restraints with snap-clasp tethers.  RJS Arm 
restraints with double “D” ring tether attachments are not affected by this recall. 
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